
 

 
 

Haverhill High School Placement Exam 
 
This year Haverhill High School will administer a High School Placement exam to all grade 8 
scholars across the district.  This exam, along with teacher recommendations, is used to 
place or accept scholars into the academies and programs at Haverhill High School.  The 
Haverhill High School Placement Exam will be administered on two dates:  
 

• Tuesday December 10th at Consentino, Hunking, and JG Whittier Middle Schools 
• Thursday December 12th at Nettle Middle School and Hill View Montessori 

Charter Public School  
 

Scholars who attend a school other than one mentioned above will take this exam at 
Haverhill High School on Thursday December 12th. 

 
This exam is approximately two hours long and will assess students in two areas: ELA and 
math.  The exam is computer-based and will consist of two sections containing 30 multiple 
choice questions each.  Both sections will be based on 8th grade Massachusetts standards for 
ELA and Math.  As a parent/guardian, you may choose to opt your child out of this exam if 
you feel that it is not in their best interest.  To opt your child out of the exam, please contact 
your child’s school counselor via phone or email no later than Monday December 9th at 
9:00am.  Contact information can be found below: 
 

• Dr. AB Consentino School:  
o Ms. O’Brien – saobrien@haverhill-ps.org / 978-374-5775 

• Caleb Dustin Hunking School: 
o Mrs. Deluca – hdeluca@haverhill-ps.org / 978-374-5787 

• JG Whittier Middle School: 
o Mrs. Vlahos – jvlahos@haverhill-ps.org / 978-374-5782 

• Dr. Paul Nettle Middle School: 
o Mrs. Crowley – mcrowley@haverhill-ps.org / 978-374-5792 

	


